
Dear Bear Nation,  

REMINDER! This upcoming Thursday, January 24, students will be receiving their 
course recommendations from their homerooms at the conclusion of 5th period.  In 
addition to their course recommendations, they could also be receiving their PSAT Score 
Report and AP Potential Report (for those that have them).  The 2019-2020 course 
registration process will begin on Monday, February 4.   Please take a moment to review 
the course recommendations, PSAT score report, AP Potential report, and resources below 
to help make a plan for your child's success!  

REGISTRATION INFORMATION 

 To help assist you with the course registration process, please utilize the resources 
below:  

o CLICK HERE>> 2019-2020 Course Registration Schedule  

 DESCRIPTION: Course registration for the 2019-2020 school year 
begins February 4 and will continue through March 29. Students will 
be scheduled for their registration appointment through their English 
course. You can find the registration schedule through the link 
provided above.  Registration appointments will occur in the 
auditorium.  

o  CLICK HERE>>  2019-2020 Scheduling Timeline  

 DESCRIPTION: Timeline of the registration/scheduling process 
through the start of the 2019-2020 school year.  

o CLICK HERE>> 2019-2020 Course Catalog  

 DESCRIPTION: List of all available course options at Bartram Trail 
High School for the 2019-2020 school year.  The catalog also contains 
details master schedule protocols and procedures. 

o CLICK HERE>>  2019-2020 Course Registration Presentation  

 DESCRIPTION: Brief presentation that highlights an overview of the 
course registration process.  

o CLICK HERE>>  2019-2020 Academic Course Progressions  

 DESCRIPTION: Quick reference guide that details the Academic 
Course Progression followed at Bartram Trail High School. 

We look forward to seeing your son and/or daughter on their assigned registration 
date.  As always, parents are welcome to be present during this meeting with school 
counseling team.  Please note, our School Counseling team WILL NOT be able to meet 
for individual appointments outside the registration schedule posted above. Students 
will have until April 10 to make any changes to their course requests.    

Thank you for all that you do for Bear Nation! 

http://www-bths.stjohns.k12.fl.us/wp-content/uploads/2014/05/2019-2020-Scheduling_Course-Registration-Schedule.pdf
http://www-bths.stjohns.k12.fl.us/wp-content/uploads/2015/09/2019-2020-Course-Scheduling-Timeline.pdf
http://www-bths.stjohns.k12.fl.us/wp-content/uploads/2015/09/2019-2020-Course-Scheduling-Timeline.pdf
http://www-bths.stjohns.k12.fl.us/wp-content/uploads/2015/09/2019-2020-BTHS-Course-Catalog.pdf
https://prezi.com/mnls8dxy9xi7/bths-2018-2019-registration-information/
https://prezi.com/mnls8dxy9xi7/bths-2018-2019-registration-information/
http://www-bths.stjohns.k12.fl.us/wp-content/uploads/2014/05/2017-2018-Scheduling_Academic-Course-Progressions.pdf

